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FLU VACCINATIONS 

 
The two Flu Inoculation Clinics held in September, were quite busy, 

the second session included another 

628 

 patients. 

 

The two clinics gave 1,410 patients protection. 

 

However, this is short of those that qualify,  

so there may will be a further session  

Watch this space! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile……….. 

 

Thank you to everyone who gave me a cuddle, 

I didn’t feel a thing! 

 

For those who are over the Age of 65, have you had your Pneumococcal injection?  

And for those who are 70 or 78/79 years of age, have you had your Shingles Vaccination? 

For information regarding eligibility , just click here, you will be directed to the website and the       

Vaccination Schedule page.  Scroll down to the appropriate age sections. 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk/pages/Vaccination-Schedule


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile………………... 

 

The Macmillan Annual Coffee Morning was a great success. 

The morning was organised by staff members entirely  

and achieved  

£267  

in donations  

 

Grateful thanks from all the team to those who enjoyed the 

morning and donated to such a worthy cause. 

 

 

Don Eckley 

 

It is with great sadness that we have learnt of the  

passing of one of the most loyal, long standing,        

members of Dorridge Patients Participation Group. 

Don, who was close to achieving his 90 not out, was a 

retired Pharmacist, keeping up to date with all the 

changes in recent times and was highly regarded as a 

gentleman and one who would give the best possible 

contribution to the Group on behalf of patients. 

He will be sorely missed. 

 





Meanwhile………………………. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More news soon. 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button 

‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk

